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Dear  
 
 We would like to express our thanks for your participation as judge in our recent 
Oratorical Festival. 
 
 This Festival gives our young people an opportunity to develop their oratorical skills, 
while deepening their understanding of the Greek Orthodox faith. 
 

On behalf of the participants, their teacher, and our parish, we express our gratitude and 
appreciation again for your participation. 
 
 
 
        Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
         
Pastor        Oratorical Festival Chairperson 


